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New + Improved             

Customer Group Changes 

 We’re happy to announce that we’ve added more capabilities into using customer groups.   

• When creating or editing a customer, the customer groups will display according to the sort order 

defined in your online account. 

• When creating a customer, the default customer group will display.  You’ll have the option to choose 

another customer group if desired.  

• Discount Rules & Customers no longer require a customer group to be associated.  This is important, 

because discount rules that do not have a customer group associated will be applied to all transactions, 

regardless of whether a customer is added to the transaction or not.  If a customer is added to the 

transaction, the rule with the greatest discount will be applied.  The flexibility of being able to create 

rules that can be applied to transactions without a customer associated should significantly improve your 

ability to offer promotions to anyone that visits your store. 

Customer ID Change 

A customized customer id is no longer required.  It can still be used, but it is not necessary.  Since our system 

already applies an internal unique number, there isn’t a need to require you to apply one as well.   

 

Customer Facing Display: Better Payment Processing Message 

We wanted to update the message that displays to your 

customers after an integrated payment method (credit, debit, 

etc.) has been chosen by either the customer or the cashier.  This 

new message should make it clearer for the customer on what to 

do next to finish making the payment on the Pin Pad.  A spinner 

will accompany the message, until the transaction is completed 

on the Pin Pad. 

 

 


